1155/21
Sept 27 Council

Correspondence
From: noreply@townshipofbrock.ca on behalf of Amy Stevenson
To: Brock Clerks
Subject: Proclamation - September
Date: August 24, 2021 12:21:31 PM
Hello,

I am reaching out to request a proclamation from Mayor Grant.

September is Big Brothers Big Sisters month (for all member agencies) and our National office uses September 18th
as Big Brothers Big Sisters Day. We also have a milestone anniversary at our agency on September 25th when we
will celebrate 45 years of supporting North Durham.

We are asking Mayor Grant to proclaim September Big Brothers Big Sisters month in Brock. Mayor Drew will be
making a proclamation in Scugog Township.

Thank you!

Origin: https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/en/municipal-office/proclamations.aspx

This email was sent to you by Amy Stevenson_> through

https://www.townshipofbrock.ca.
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